ST BEGHIANS' DAY 2021 PROVISIONAL DATE: SATURDAY 25th SEPTEMBER

Given the continuing uncertainties surrounding the control of the Covid virus and what the government's requirements may be later this year, we are trying to gauge what the OSB attendance at such an event might be if it were permissible to stage it. Members will appreciate the difficulties involved in the Society's making commitments at this stage with the school and arranging for meals and general hospitality to be provided when the future is still so uncertain. With all this in mind, we should be grateful if OSBs would indicate their feelings by completing and returning the form below or, alternatively, emailing or ringing us with the required information.

DOING THIS WOULD NOT COMMIT MEMBERS TO ANYTHING AT THIS STAGE.

This exercise is purely to enable us to ascertain whether it would be worthwhile even contemplating an event this year or not.

We shall ensure that all OSBs completing the form and advising of their possible attendance at OSB Day on the 25th September will be kept up to date with arrangements when decisions are made.

Further general information will also be posted on the Society website and facebook page, as appropriate.

Thank you for your as	sistance.
X	
•	attending OSB Day on 25 th September 2021
Yes □ No Comments	······
2. I would prefer an	event sometime later in the autumn or spring instead?
Yes □ Autumn □	No □ Spring □
If you answered Ye	s to Q1, please complete Q3 below.
AGM □ Chapel Service	to take part in the following on the 25 th September: Lunch Talk/Presentation tate).
Any additional com	ments
Name	Dates at school
Adresss	······································
Tel	Email

The St Beghian Society, St Bees School, St Bees, Cumbria. CA27 0DS. (01946) 828093 or osb@stbeesschool.co.uk

Website: www.st-beghian-society.co.uk Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/osbsociety